
Directory:  Please notify Evelyn Krawczyk (414-640-2548 or evkraw@gmail.com) 

and Joanne Phinney (352-750-9193 or joannephinney@embarqmail.com  if you 

have any changes in your email address or telephone number. 

Prayer Chain:  Please keep Terry Lastowka (352-255-1155 or 

tlastowka1069@gmail.com) informed when you are in need of prayers for you or 

your family.  If you would like to be added to the email Prayer Chain please 

contact Terry. 

The nominating committee will be presenting the candidates for the Board for the 

coming year of 2023 at this meeting. 

Hope to see you all at the meeting. 

Valerie Chirichella 
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